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IT’S TIME!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over 200 members will be attending the NFMC Conference. 

See You There!! 

 
 

Headquarters began shipping the 2017-2020 NFMC Federation Festivals Bulletin on May 9th.    

The cost of the Festivals Bulletin is $10.00 plus shipping.  Call 317-882-4003 or email 

nfmc@nfmc-music.org to place your order. The Bulletin will go into effect July 1.  Please be 

aware that the Bulletin is designed for the NFMC Federation Festivals program and cannot be 

used for any event that is not sanctioned by NFMC.  The 2017-2020 Federation Festivals Bulletin 

is protected by copyright.  In two weeks Sandra Preysz will be listing corrections to the Festivals 

Bulletin on our website. 
 

Finally, I have disconnected my land line.  You may contact me on my cell phone at 954-325-

0064 or micedwards@aol.com. 
 

Keeping the Music Alive for the Future! 
 

Michael 
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